
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Praying Friends, 
 
Thank you for the privilege of representing you here in Taiwan! Thank you for your faithful 
prayers and support! 
 
We would ask your prayers for our scheduled furlough from early December through mid-May 
2024. Please pray for us as we travel. Pray also for my wife, as we will be having a little baby 
girl, Lord willing, mid-January. Please pray that the passports, visa, etc. associated with our 
return will go smoothly and quickly.  
 
We will, Lord willing, be sending out a more official update soon, as well as a video.  
 
You’re the best! 
 
In His service, 
 
Missionary #6011 
Taiwan  
 

 


